‘The Irish Kennel Club' 13th March 2020
In support of the National effort for the containment of risks surrounding the Covid-19 Virus the following arrangements will come into effect immediately.
Public Office:
[bookmark: _GoBack]In the interests of the safety & welfare of our Staff, the offices of the Irish Kennel Club will be closed to the public until further notice.  The Staff will be continuing to process applications received on-line or by post and are happy to address your queries by phone or email."

National Show Centre:

“ALL events scheduled for the centre are postponed until further notice.”

Irish Kennel Club licensed events:

“ALL events licensed by the Irish Kennel Club are postponed until further notice.”

The Irish Kennel Club appreciates the co-operation of our Staff and members and trust they understand the need for these actions in these challenging times for the Nation.
Thank you for our understanding. 

The Board of The Irish Kennel Club
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